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 TO - P6 AND P7 PARENTS
ST DAVID’S RC HIGH SCHOOL INVITATION TO VIRTUAL OPEN EVENING ON MONDAY 9TH NOVEMBER
Please see the information below from St David’s RC High School: 
‘St David’s High School would like to invite you to our very first Online Open Evening on Monday 9 November.
 
The evening will start at 7.00pm with an online presentation from Mr MacDonald, Headteacher and Mrs Williamson, Depute Headteacher. You will then be invited to follow our new virtual school tour where, as well as seeing the fantastic facilities available in the school, you will hear from pupils and staff about what to expect when you join us.
 
You will undoubtedly have many questions about the school, so our online helpline will also be available from 7.00-8.00pm to provide all the answers.
 
If you would like to take part in the evening, please email us at StDavids_hs@midlothian.gov.uk and we will send you the meeting link.
 
Keep checking our website https://www.stdavidshighschool.co.uk/  for more details.
 
D MacDonald,
Headteacher St David’s High School’
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